

City Hall

BELFAST BT1 5GS

Eastern Division

Hydebank 4 Hospital Road Belfast BT8 8JL

Telephone: 0300 200 7893

Fax: (028) 9025 3220

Textphone number: 028 9054 0022

Email:

www.roadsni.gov.uk

Being Dealt With By: H Bradley Direct Line: 028 9025 3164

Your Ref: PS/MOH Our Ref: MT 7620 – 13

Date: 23 September 2013

Dear Ms Scarborough

Ms Petra Scarborough

Belfast City Council

Democratic Services Section

Chief Executive's Department

Thank you for your letter dated 3 September 2013 seeking clarification on the right of way by vehicles exiting the rear of the City Hall.

In my response dated 13 August I noted that the current arrangement was considered in a Stage 3 Road Safety Audit and found to be satisfactory.

Traffic exiting from City Hall onto Donegall Square South, must enter the junction with due care and attention as traffic on the public highway has right of way.

I hope this clarifies the matter for you.

Yours sincerely

ROY SPIERS

Deputy Divisional Roads Manager



